
From: Ruth Ogbaselassie
To: Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul)
Subject: 1935 UNIVERSITY AVENUE WEST. (File No. VB2101, Assessment No. 208800)
Date: Tuesday, February 16, 2021 8:53:41 PM

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

Hi Joanna, we decided our property will be demolished, and we found a contractor to do the
work but we are waiting for him to give us the estimated amount . 
The contractor company:
D & J STEELE CONSTRUCTION INC.
3501 20TH AVE. SOUTH
MPLS MN 55407
Don Steele his phone number is 612-728-9909

please let me know if you have any questions.
Ruth Ogbaselassie
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